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Wishing those in the northern hemisphere a good summer!

The thing I would most like to focus on in this issue of the Bulletin, is encouraging AVM 
folks to engage in the Cape Town 2010 Lausanne conversation that is already going strong on 
the web. To participate, go to: http://conversation.lausanne.org/

Or to go directly to the AVM site: http://conversation.lausanne.org/groups/view/1024

The Lausanne conversation provides an excellent opportunity to discuss issues that are 
critical to the future of mission with a wide variety of stake-holders and scholars. I encourage 
members of this alliance to get involved and make the case for vulnerable mission!

The article below considers Bible translation holistically. “If [people] … are denied the Word 
of God in their heart language, then there is less likelihood of complete holistic 
transformational development occurring” concludes Kirk Franklin. http://www.wycliffe.net/
Missiology/BibleTranslationandMission/tabid/94/Default.aspx?id=832
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